
From: Salomon, Stephen
To: Smith, Victor; Saah, Donald
Subject: FW: Nebraska Official designated to receive advance notification from NRC of certain nuclear shipments
Date: Tuesday, June 19, 2012 9:10:37 AM

Nebraska Governor Designee, Sergeant Glenn Elwell, re: Receive Advance Notification of
Spent Fuel and Nuclear Waste Shipments
 
From: Ryan, Michelle 
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2012 10:17 AM
To: Elwell, Glenn
Cc: Salomon, Stephen
Subject: RE: Nebraska Official designated to receive advance notification from NRC of certain nuclear
shipments
 
Thank you.  I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
We will maintain the current information, until we hear otherwise.
 
Michelle
 
Michelle Ryan
Federal, State, and Tribal Liaison Project Manager, USNRC
Division of Intergovernmental Liaison and Rulemaking (DILR)
Intergovernmental Liaison Branch (ILB)
Michelle.Ryan@nrc.gov
Phone:  (301) 415-1071
 
 
 

From: Elwell, Glenn [mailto:Glenn.Elwell@nebraska.gov] 
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2012 10:17 AM
To: Ryan, Michelle
Subject: RE: Nebraska Official designated to receive advance notification from NRC of certain nuclear
shipments
 
Michelle,   Thanks for your phone call and email,  at this time there may be a change to this and
someone else may be taking over this responsibility.  I need to check with my chain of command to
see if they want me remaining as the contact or to get the change done.  I will get back to you with
confirmation on way or the other as soon as possible.  
 
Sergeant Glenn Elwell
Nebraska Information and Analysis Center
Nebraska State Patrol
Office:  402-479-4076
Email:  glenn.elwell@nebraska.gov
 

From: Ryan, Michelle [mailto:Michelle.Ryan@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2012 8:59 AM
To: Elwell, Glenn

mailto:/O=USNRC/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=ACF07811-1F105437-61C3CE5-F6E6688D
mailto:Victor.Smith@nrc.gov
mailto:Donald.Saah@nrc.gov
mailto:Michelle.Ryan@nrc.gov


Cc: Salomon, Stephen
Subject: Nebraska Official designated to receive advance notification from NRC of certain nuclear
shipments
 
Dear Sergeant Elwell,
 
Per my voicemail, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) is updating information
for designated State contacts that receive advance notification of certain shipments of
nuclear waste and spent fuel. 
 
You are currently listed as the Nebraska contact for such notification.  Please confirm by
return email that you are still the State official to receive such advance notification, and
that the contact information below is still correct:
 
Sergeant Glenn Elwell
Nebraska State
Patrol/NIAC  

Nebraska Information
Analysis Center 3800 NW
12th Street

 

Lincoln, NE 68521  
(402) 479-4076  
Cell: (402) 540-0036  
NIAC: (402) 479-4049  
Fax: (402) 479-4950  

 

Email: Glenn.Elwell@Nebraska.gov
 
I look forward to hearing from you soon.
 
Thanks so much.
 
Michelle
 
Michelle Ryan
Federal, State, and Tribal Liaison Project Manager,
USNRC
Division of Intergovernmental Liaison and Rulemaking
(DILR)
Intergovernmental Liaison Branch (ILB)
Michelle.Ryan@nrc.gov
Phone:  (301) 415-1071
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